
From: Kurt Pritz [mailto:kurt.pritz@icann.org] 
Sent: Friday, August 26, 2011 8:12 PM 
To: David W. Maher; Mason Cole 
Cc: Francisco Arias; Tim Cole; Daniel Halloran 
Subject: Process for amending the RRA 
 
Dear David and Mason: 
 
With recent requests from .COOP and Verisign for changes to the RRA, I thought it would be helpful to 
resend the process we developed and then employed last time there was a set of amendments - a 
process for consideration, discussion and approval of amendments. We updated the procedure to 
reflect the latest language used by various stakeholder groups and (hopefully) added clarity. It is 
planned to use this process again. 
 
Please pass this on to your stakeholder groups. Let me know if any discussion id desired. 
 
I hope you find this helpful. 
 
Thanks and regards, 
 
Kurt 
 


